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Monthly Meeting
Thunder Bay Grille

7652 Potawatomi Trail, Rockford, IL
July 12, 2021 7:00PM
Cocktails at 6:30PM

Harlem Township has informed us, via letter (see other attachment below) to Allen Penticoff, that 
they will no longer be renting out the township hall for meetings. So, for the time being, we will 
continue meeting at Thunder Bay Grille on the second Monday of each month, unless other 
arrangements are made.


This coming Monday, July 12th, will be our next meeting, at which we can discuss plans to 
redistribute or store club materials now in the file cabinet at the township hall.


There were no minutes recorded at the June meeting, but to summarize briefly, we discussed a few 
upcoming events, including a possible flotilla on Lake Mendota next weekend, now likely postponed 
due to lack of scheduling  or other commitments.


Bill Siegworth suggested several Rockford Park District concerts at Sinnissippi Park, including 
notable upcoming acts, Booze Brothers 7/22/21, and Steely Dan 7/29/21. Information available by 
searching https://rockfordparkdistrict.org/ for “Music in the Park”


Hope to see everyone at Thunder Bay Monday night to hash over any changes.

https://rockfordparkdistrict.org/

